New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION  COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

July 22, 1957

Magnolia Petroleum Corporation
Box 2406 TP
Hobbs, New Mexico

Atts Mr. W, C. Dougherty
District Superintendent

Dear 8ir:

We have received a letter dated July 18, 1957 applicati
for tentative approval for dual completion on your #5-B Jicarilla
located in the SWd Bection 1,-26N-3V, P A

We will be unahle to grant approval of your application n make
nowi:iminml&twtwthom%mintmdw.:sf’:n
separating the two zones. We are snclosing a memorandum in this
letter sotting ocut requirements. Flesse indicate where you intend
ﬁmmmgnwdmmmmm“mm’m
long string of tubing, * ¢ sad

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAtks
Enel.

ogd Mr. A. L. Porter
0CC, Santa Fe, N.M.






